
From: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:29 PM 
To: Greene, Jay (they/them) <Jay.Greene@vermont.gov>; Gleason, Kimberly G 
<Kimberly.G.Gleason@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Davis, Xusana <Xusana.Davis@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Office of Racial Equity written comments on SBE Rule 2200 August 18, 2023 meeting  
  

Hello, Jay, and thank you for reaching out. I appreciate your comments and your interest in the 

Board's work. I will review your email and get back to you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jennifer Deck Samuelson 
Chair, Vermont State Board of Education 
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